
Learn more at  
MyTPU.org/Reconnect.

The process for reconnecting 
disconnected utility services has changed

If your utility services get 
disconnected for non-payment, 
we will automatically schedule 
reconnection upon receiving sufficient 
payment. You no longer need to call 
us to initiate reconnection. It’s your 
responsibility to ensure it is safe for 
us to restore service(s) before making 
your payment.
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Visit MyTPU.org/Reconnect  
for more information. 


